
 

 

The next regular meeting of the Issaquah School District Board of Directors will be held 

on Thursday, September 12, 2024 in person at the Administration Service Center, on 

Zoom and streamed on YouTube. 

 

Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Snoqualmie Land Acknowledgement 

 

I acknowledge that I am on the Indigenous Land of Coast Salish peoples who have 

reserved treaty rights to this land, specifically the Snoqualmie Indian Tribe (sdukw albixw). 

We thank these caretakers of this land who have lived and continue to live here since 

time immemorial. 


